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Memo
To:
Pat Bradshaw, Chair, Community Safety Council


From: 
Catherine Davidson, Chair, Safety Audit Standing Committee (SASC)
Re:
Report on SASC meeting of January 18, 2011
Date:
January 24, 2011
        ____________________________________________________________________
The Safety Audit Standing Committee met on January 18, 2011.  Members present reviewed the draft Mandate document and proposed suggested edits; the revised version has been distributed to the Community Safety Council for review. 
Committee process.

The committee discussed it’s relation to the CSC and MSC. Since SASC includes membership from both CSC and MSC (P. Bradshaw, R. Castle) communication channels will be well-addressed and will be supported through reports and minutes. The group acknowledged the guiding principles to strive for transparency and openness in tandem with collaboration and collegiality.  Any issues that result in divided opinion within the SASC would be presented to the Community Safety Council as such; in other words, the SASC would not expect to arrive at consensus at all times.
Prioritizing Themes.

Much of the meeting was spent reviewing the results of the small group discussions conducted in the first meeting of the CSC in November.  Six themes were identified from the flipchart transcriptions: 

1. Training/Education

2. Security Services

3. Awareness & Communication

4. Physical Environment (mirrors, lighting,etc)

5. Developing a Culture of Safety

6. Community Relations
After discussion, the group identified Themes 1 and 4: Training/Education and Physical Environment as priority issues that the committee wishes to address immediately.  These are considered themes that can be effectively considered in the short term.  Work will also be initiated addressing larger issues such as Community Relations and Security Services so that they can be addressed effectively in the fall term.
Next steps.
· With respect to Physical Environment, the SASC has invited P. Mayol to its next meeting to learn more about the implementation of the METRAC recommendations regarding the physical environment including the blue emergency light program.  

· Regarding Training & Education, N. Badiou, Director, Centre for Human Rights, has also been invited to join the March meeting (TBA) of the SASC to discuss progress in this area of the recommendation implementation.
The Safety Audit Standing Committee welcomes feedback or comments from the Community Safety Council on any of the issues tabled in this report.
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